Byron Middle School Music Department
850 N. Colfax, Byron IL 61010

815-234-5491

September 2016
Dear Parents of Music Students:


The music department’s concert uniform consists of black pants, black socks, and black shoes (all of which are to be purchased by the student). The music department provides an orange polo shirt with “BMS Music” and a tiger logo.  The shirt will be checked out to your child before their first concert and returned after the spring concert in May.  The students are to only wear these shirts at the 4 or 5 performances we have each year.  They are not to be worn outside of school or during the regular school day.  The polos will be laundered by you and returned in the same condition as checked out.  

We want to offer the possibility of purchasing this polo shirt for your child.  That way they may have their same shirt all three years in the music department.  You would not have to check it in or out, but would have to maintain it to look like all other uniform shirts.  If you wish to purchase the uniform polo, it is available to you for the cost of $22.00.  These polos will not be recycled from our inventory but ordered new for you. If you want other polo shirts for family members, to support the music department, you may also purchase one.  Please include a check made out to BMS Activity Fund with this order form.  All order forms must be returned by Friday, September 16.

As always, thank you for your support!

Amy Harn

Matt Maurizio

Choir Director

Band Director

I would like to purchase a polo shirt in the following sizes:

AXS_____
AS _____
AM _____
AL  _____
AXL  _____
AXXL_____


Cost of each shirt is $22.00.

Total cost _____________

Student’s name 
_____________________________________________________________________

Parent’s name 
______________________________________________________________________
Return by Friday, September 16, 2016
